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The Chair will be meeting with Kevin Barrington-Foote and Trish Angus next week to discuss the issue of
semester length and the scheduling of classes and examination periods, as discussed by Council
earlier.

The Chair encouraged members to attend sessions during the "Ed Tech" week hosted by Douglas
Development in early May, especially the session on the development of educational policy relating to
distributed learning (Wednesday afternoon, May 6).

The Chair extended her thanks to Al Atkinson and Kim Longmuir for serving on the Committee and ranking
the Locally-Initiated Curriculum project proposals for CCTT funding.

The task force to review the policies on the assignment of credit to College courses and programs may not
meet. These policies will be submitted to LMRC at its next meeting.

Some of the faculty members on Council met recently and discussed their role in communicating
Council items and deliberations to their FECs/DECs and how the process was functioning. As a
follow-up to the meeting, members identified some issues to be addressed during an orientation
session for new Council members. The Chair will require, and will ask for, one or two members to help



BE IT AND IT WAS RESOLVED:

THAT Education Council approve the revised Policy A.17.02.01 -- Student Appeals, as
presented.

The Motion was CARRIED.

The Chair thanked the members of the Committee for completing the Policy revisions.

(b) New Program Approval Process: Susan Hamm reported that a sub-group has been formed with Kim





Standing Committee on Admissions and Language Competency for action.

The Motion was CARRIED.

7. NEW BUSINESS -- For Information and Circulation

The Chair drew members? attention to several information documents that offer follow-up on system-wide
discussion papers and issues dealt with at Council earlier this year.

7.1. CIS Post Diploma -- 14 Point Proposal (Moved to 5.1l.)

7.2. Performing Arts: Setting New Directions, 1998 - 2005


